
 

 

 

 

Camden Town Council Meeting 

July 20, 2018 

Camden Town Office 

 

In a properly called and advertised meeting, Council President Brent Deel and Members Mark 

Schock and Andrew Robison met in the Camden Town Office on July 20th, at 8:00 am to set the 

2019 budget.  The only anticipated change will be a 2% increase for all employees except the 

Marshal and Deputy Marshal.   The Council asked to be advised of any revenue shortfalls that 

would dictate decreasing a particular fund budget.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:20. 
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